
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
  
We are glad to announce that the registration is now open for the CEEMAN Executive 

Education Forum “Current and Future Business Needs in Turkey and Executive Education 

Responses”, which will take place in Izmir, Turkey on 5-6 November 2015 in 

cooperation with Izmir University of Economics. 
  
Please visit www.ceeman.org/exed to learn more about the conference program and 

logistics, as well as to register and to book the hotel. Early-bird registration deadline is 

September 30, 2015. 
  
We at CEEMAN Office will be happy to answer any further questions you might have, and 

look forward to having you with us in Izmir in November! 
  
  
With best wishes, 
CEEMAN Team 
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Follow us on Facebook and Twitter! 
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